

The Annex Residents' Association

October 31, 2019

Nancy Martins
Special Committee on Governance
10th Floor, West Tower, City Hall
100 Queen St. W.
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Dear Chair Stephen Holyday and Members,

Re: Continuation of the Special Committee on Governance

The Annex Residents' Association (ARA) would like to add its support to the letter written on behalf of the Parkdale Residents Association, signed by Ric Amis and dated October 31. 2019.

The ARA fully supports the sentiments expressed in this letter and believes the work done so far by the Special Committee should be considered preliminary. We strongly urge you to extend your review for two years to ensure more meaningful and sound recommendations may be made to City Council.

It is our hope that you will consider the recommendations made in this letter and extend the review of your governance model as well as public engagement practices.

Sincerely,

Rita Bilerman

Chair, Annex Residents' Association

la Ditomon